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Building H
600 E Timpanogos Circle   

Monday, December 18th
11:00 am – 5:00 pm 

COMMUNITY GIVING CANYON PARK ACTIVITY

The Refuge Utah has provided a safe, caring, and
therapeutic environment to assist in the recovery of
survivors of domestic violence, rape, sexual assault, and
stalking. 

The Refuge Utah has 8 housing units for women and
children who have left difficult situations and most time left
leaving everything behind.  This is how you can help.

This Holiday season we are asking for your help in
making Christmas time a little easier for two families.  
We have been given a list of items each family is requesting
or needing.   This is a great opportunity to work together as
a company, individual or as a family.  

December 1st-15th
GIFT GIVING

This Holiday season we choose to
work with The Refuge Utah.  

Please scan the QR Code to view the list of
items and sign up!  All items need to be
delivered to the management office by
December 15th.  For each item donated we
will enter your name into a raffle for a chance
to win one of three (3) $100 Gift Cards of
your choice. We will pull the raffle after
December 15th. 

Each donor will receive a Red Cross Yeti T Shirt!

To make an appointment please go to
redcrossblood.org and use code: 
canyonpark Or Scan the QR Code

UGLY SWEATER CONTEST 

Have an ugly Christmas sweater?  
Make sure you stop by the
Management office starting today
through December 15th for a
picture.  We will send a link out via
Instagram for everyone to begin
voting December 18th. 

  Polls will close 8am, December 19th and we will make
announce the winner on Instagram.  Make sure you are
following us @canyonparkt.

Winner takes home a $100 Gift Card

December 1st-15th

TENANT CHRISTMAS PARTY

W e d n e s d a y ,  D e c e m b e r  6 t h ,  2 0 2 3  
1 1 : 3 0 a m - 1 : 3 0 p m

B u i l d i n g  Q ,  3 r d  f l o o r
 1 2 7 5  N  R e s e a r c h  W a y

 O r e m  U T  

Please join us for our Annual Holiday event!  
We are grateful for you as a tenant and want
to show our appreciation.  Enjoy good food
and fun.  We will have a 360 photobooth
available for group shots, a swag item for
each person, photos with Santa and of
course the raffle drawing.   

This year, to make it more fun, you will need
to be in person to win the raffle prizes. We
will begin our raffle drawing at 1pm.  

Canyon Park Management Office will be
closed December 25th - January 1st.  

AMERICAN RED CROSS


